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Comments: Domestic sheep grazing is a vital part of proper forest management. Domestic sheep do a better job
of helping to manage the forest than cattle and preventing and limiting wild fire. The danger to bighorn sheep
from wildfire is far greater than the danger to bighorn sheep from domestic sheep. If properly managed domestic
sheep and big horn sheep can co-exist and protect our forests. The Martinez family has decades of experience in
managing the co-existence of domestic sheep and big horn sheep and protecting and properly managing our
forest. Please save our forest and clean air by continuing to allow domestic sheep grazing. Please manage our
forest to limit wildfire which will help to protect the big horn sheep and people and our planet.



